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Traffic Alert Update – West Price Hill 
Quebec Road closed to thru traffic January 13 – end of February 

 
CINCINNATI – Quebec Road in West Price Hill will be closed to thru traffic from 7:00 a.m. until 
6:00 p.m. weekdays from Monday, January 13 through the end of February, pending weather and 
field conditions. Access to local traffic will be maintained at all times, but delays are possible. 
Quebec Road will reopen to thru traffic nightly and all day on the weekends. 
 
Please see the attached project and detour map. 
 
The Metropolitan Sewer District of Greater Cincinnati (MSD) and its contractor, SmithCorp Inc., 
are replacing a deteriorated 12-inch combined sewer between 1631 and 1641 Quebec Road and 
constructing a new 15-inch storm sewer. 
 
Construction activity will begin December 18 and should be completed by June 2020, pending 
weather and field conditions. 
 
Construction activities will occur generally between 7:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m. Monday through 
Friday. Typical construction-related disturbances such as noise, dirt and vibrations should be 
expected throughout the construction period.  

For additional information about the MSD project, please contact MSD Engineering Customer 
Service at (513) 557-3594 or MSD.Communications@cincinnati-oh.gov.  
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Project Map and Detour Map 

 


